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September 8, 1988 ,

;

Carolina Power and Light Company .

iATTN: Mr. E. E. Utley
Senior Executive Vice President
Power Supply and Engineering

and Construction
P. O. Box 1551
Raleigh, NC 27602

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC #NSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-325/87-32 AND 50-324/87-31

Thank pu for your responses of May 27 and July 28, 1988, to our Notice of
Violation issued on December 11, 1987, concerning activities conducted at your
Brunswick facility. We have evaluated your respenses and found that they meet
the requirements of 10 CFR 2.201. We will examine the implementation of your
corrective actions during future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

(original signed by J. N. Grace)

J. Nelson Grace
Regional Administrator

cc: P. W. Howe, Vice President
Brunswick Nuclear Project

J. L. Harness, Plant General Manager

bec: NRC Resident Inspector
DRS, Technical Assistant
Document Control Desk
State of North Carolina
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